

Mr. Long Ngo
Managing Director
Prime Construction & Trading Company Ltd.
252 Khanh Hoi Street, District 4,
Ho Chi Minh City
Vietnam

21 August 2001

Dear Mr. Long

Now that the dust has settled, I am writing to thank you and your team for doing a commendable job and for the part you played in making our relocation a success. Given the tight time frame, the number of problems which were outside our/your control, and for responding to the last-minute changes quickly in a well-organised manner, this was no mean feat.

I would be happy to recommend Prime given our experience with this project.

Yours sincerely

Andy Gent

Chief Executive Officer, Vietnam